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Friday 14th December 2018 

Little Treasures Children 

When we return from the Pantomime on Monday, a member 

of our staff will walk all Little Treasures children to the 

Southmead Centre.  This has been agreed with Little 

Treasures Staff.  Could I please for parents of children 

who attend Little Treasures to send a Dojo to their class 

teacher so that we can make a note of it?  Thank you.  

 

Choir 

Our very talented choir sang at Tesco in Prescot on 

Tuesday…they were so good that they were asked to return 

this morning!   Next week they will be singing at Liverpool 

Airport, sending holiday makers on their way with beautiful 

Christmas melodies ringing in their ears! 

 
The Greatest Show 

On Tuesday our Year 2 class visited St John Bosco School 

in Croxteth where they watched a live performance of ‘The 

Geatest Show’, an adaptation of the blockbuster film ‘The 

Greatest Showman!’  All of the children were amazed at the 

singing and dancing and could be heard joining in!  They 

were beautifully behaved from start to finish and were a 

shining example of how wonderful our children are! 

 

Advent Service at the Metropolitan Cathedral 

Our Year 4 class visited the Catholic Cathedral in town on 

Wednesday where they took part in the annual Advent 

Service with other schools from the Archdiocese.  They 

waved their stars with pride as they sang their hearts out 

with the rest of the congregation.  This was a wonderful 

opportunity for our children to take part in an event that 

helps children throughout the region…each child took a gift 

to the Altar that will be given to those less fortunate. 

 

Name the Elf, Hippo and Guess the sweets!!! 

We still have a few spaces left on these games from the 

Christmas Fayre.  Year 6 will make them available on 

Monday for anybody that missed their opportunity to have 

a go!  The Elf and Sweets are 50p a go, the Hippo naming is 

£1.  PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS IS OPTIONAL FOR 

THOSE THAT WANT TO HAVE A GO as you have already 

been so generous this term!   

 Dates for your Diary 
17/12/18 Whole school Pantomime 

visit - pm 

17/12/18 Nursery & Reception 

Christmas play: 10am 

18/12/18 Nursery & Reception 

Christmas play: 10am 

19/12/18 Breakfast with Santa 

19/12/18 Christmas Parties 

20/12/18 KS1 Christmas play: 

9.30am & 2pm 

21/12/18 KS2 Carol service 

10am in Church 

21/12/18 1:30pm Finish! 

07/01/19 Return to school 

Christmas Dinner 

Today we decorated the school hall and celebrated 

Christmas together with a beautiful lunch.  It was 

an absolute joy to watch all of the children pulling 

crackers and singing along to the Christmas songs 

that were playing!  I hope you saw the many 

pictures that were posted on Dojo! 

 

Christmas Performances 

Christmas performances will take place over the 

next few weeks.  Our Nursery, Reception, and 

years 1 and 2 plays will all take place in the school 

hall.  Tickets are limited per performance to 3 per 

child.  These tickets will be sent home with your 

child…if you do not need all of your tickets, we 

kindly ask that you bring them back into school so 

that we can give them to other parents who may 

need more.   

The KS2 carol concert and Nativity will take place 

in St Leo’s Church on the final day of term at 

10am.  Father Michael is looking forward to 

welcoming children and parents for this very 

special event. 
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